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Project announcement

On August 1, 2020 the Kyiv Institute of Gender Studies launched a new project to study anti-
gender movements

From August 1, 2020, the Kyiv Institute of Gender Studies launched the analytical project
“Investigating Anti-Gender Movement in Ukraine”.

Now in Ukraine, we see an active export of "anti-gender" and anti-liberal ideologies. The task of
the project is to determine the corrective steps with regard to such movements.

KIGS researchers are expected to focus on the study of both pro- and anti-gender movements and
positions, and will highlight these intense dialogues.

The duration of this project is 1 year.

The project will include both expert work and stakeholder consultations. It will cover not only the
all-Ukrainian level, but also those regions that have their own clear political prejudices or
positions on gender equality issues.

The "pilot" part of the project is expected to be completed in three months. At the same time, the
first results should be seen.

The project is supported by the Democracy Fund of the US Embassy in Ukraine.

Contact person: Dr. Marfa Skoryk, marfa.skoryk@gmail.com , mobile /WhatsApp (096) 011-
0338
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